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Nicola Gunn

From: wilpshire parish council <wilpshireparishcouncil@gmail.com>
Sent: 04 April 2023 06:54
To: Planning; wilpshire parish council
Cc: Tony Gaffney
Subject: Planning Objection to 3/2023/0165 land at Neddy Lane Billington

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 

3/2023/0165 -Proposed temporary construction access and haul route and associated works and will be used 
specifically for construction of the flood compensation scheme. at Land at Neddy Lane Billington  

 
 
Wilpshire Parish Council objects to this proposal as it believes that it 
would cause a risk to road safety from slow moving heavily laden 
HGV’s entering onto a fast stretch of the A59, and the potential for 
mud on the road which would also be a hazard to highway safety 
for road users. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Lesley Lund 
Clerk to Wilpshire Parish Council 

 


